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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rising Stars Reading Planet (Online Library) 
 
Reading remains a key priority at Gladstone Road and we have tried to ensure your 
children have all the tools to continue their reading journeys at home. A big thank you to all 
families for continuing to turn the pages with their children- it really does make such a huge 
difference! 
So that families can have ‘remote access’ to books we have provided all pupils with login 
details to access the ‘Rising Stars Reading Planet Libraries’. These libraries are fantastic 
as they include the same books that your child is familiar with reading at school. Another 
benefit is that we can set each child multiple books rather than having to wait for them to be 
returned and quarantined. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To access the libraries you simply visit my.risingstars-uk.com and enter your child’s login 
details.  Your child should have received their username and password in the first Home 
Learning Pack.  If you have misplaced this please contact the school, or your teacher at 
the end of a live session, and we can sort this.  



 

 

The online libraries contain e-books and these have been set by your child’s class teacher 
so that they are at the correct ‘level’.  Please see the Home Learning section on our website 
for further user guides.  Your child’s teacher will be showing you the libraries, and how to 
access the e-books, during a live lesson in the near future. 
 
Further tips and information 

• Some children have had problems logging in via a tablet or mobile device.  Make sure 

the device is in portrait mode as this seems to help! 

• If your login details present an error message please include our Centre ID number: 

393784 in the bottom login box.   

• To complete quizzes it is recommended to do these on a laptop or stand-alone 

computer where possible.  If an error appears on a tablet or mobile device wheb your 

child tries to take the quiz this means the quiz is not compatible with the device.  Please 

do not worry as your child can continue to complete their book! 

• Click on the ‘finished’ button once a text is completed, even if your child has not 

managed to complete the quizzes.  This tells teachers that the book has been read and 

therefore removes it from your child’s library. 

• All teachers have set books for the children in their class.  If you struggle to find these, 

check in the other library even if it says KS1!  Rising Stars have simply split the book 

colours across the two libraries so please do not worry if your child is in Key Stage 2 but 

their book is in the Key Stage 1 section. 

 
We are so excited for the children to embark on their new reading adventures.  It is always 
a pleasure to see our learners in action so please do send pictures of their fabulous reading 
at home! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head teacher 


